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We have lived at current address near SW 82bd and SW Taylors Ferry for in 

Washington county for coming up on 23 years. We travel up and down Hall Blvd on 

an almost daily basis and it is long overdue for significant work. The road is unsafe 

for both drivers and pedestrians. The abundance of potholes and the lack of 

sidewalks make them a danger all of us who use this key transportation artery. After 

years of my taxes going to fix other roads in the state it is about time for some them 

to be used locally.  

 

I urge the Joint Committee on Transportation to support House Bill 2756. 

 

Best regards, 

 

David Greenberg 


